
 

 

RMC News… 
 
Representatives from the Archdiocese of Chicago came to Mater Christi on      
September 3rd to perform an assessment of our building structures and a report 
will be shared with the parish at a later date.  During the week, we held two       
Renew My Church Town Hall meetings.  The first Town Hall meeting was on 
September 10th at 7pm on Zoom.  Our second Town Hall meeting was held at 
Mater Christi on September 12th at 9:00am.  Both meetings were open to all      
parishioners; invitations were sent out via email, on our parish website, Facebook, 
and a letter was mailed to parishioners. The Mater Christi GFDT will meet with 
the other parishes in our grouping on September 16th to discuss the feedback 
gained from the Town Hall meetings at all of the grouping parishes and initial 
parish grouping scenarios.  The Mater Christi GFDT will also continue with their 
facility tours of St. Hugh in Lyons and St. Pius X in Stickney.  If there are any 
questions or concerns in regards to the process of Renew My Church at Mater 
Christi, feel free to contact Father Matthew at frmatt@materchristichurch.com or 
any of the other members of  the Mater Christi GFDT: 
 
Kathleen Keen at businessoffice@materchristichurch.com  
Ted Watylyk at tfwjw@sbcglobal.net  
Susan Storcel at storcel@comcast.net  
Scott Ernst at ernst@epiphanychicago.org 
or Fernando Flores at fernando2445@att.net  
 
Please continue to pray for the Mater Christi GDFT and the GFDT of St. Pius X, 
St. Hugh’s, and St. Mary’s as they continue to be guided by the Holy Spirit during 
this process of renewal. 




